
 

Dear Families,  

Last week, our guinea pig and garden area was an exciting place to be as 
we are waiting for Shadow to have her babies.  Hopefully soon we will 
have new soil in our new garden beds and ready to start planting some 
flowers and vegetables.   

The children have had amazing imagination, communication, creativity, 
expression and building confidence through role play this week.  This 
week the children have been busy with the babies, cooking in the mud 
kitchen and making lots of different food with the playdough. 

Term 3 

Week 3 

COLOUR RUN 

Tuesday 13th September 

Everyone welcome 

More information to follow. 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

Breakfast Club is FREE and          

operates from 8.30 - 9.00 am 

each morning in the school   

meeting room. Preschool children 

are welcome with a parent.     

Children have the choice of     

cereal, toast, up and go and 

fresh fruit. 

PICNIC IN THE PARK 

Session 1 -  

Monday 8th August 

Session 2 -  

Friday 12th August 
 

We are planning to leave preschool 
at 10 am and walk down to the 

park. We will have our picnic and 
play and then walk back to school 

leaving the park at 1.30pm.          
All families are welcome to join 
us at Sturt Park for a picnic and 

play. 
 

There will be NO CANTEEN next 
week for lunch orders.  

‘SAVE THE DATE’ 

BIKE/SCOOTER DAY 

Tuesday 16th August 

BOOK WEEK PARADE 

Wednesday 24th August 

FATHERS DAY BREAKFAST 

Thursday 1st Sept 

All families welcome to attend. 

FOOTY COLOURS DAY 

Wednesday 7th Sept 








